City of Dearborn
Board of Alderman Special Meeting
January 10, 2022

The Board of Alderman of Dearborn, Missouri met in special session on January 10, 2022 at 7pm
in the Robert S “Bob” Bryan Community Center, Dearborn, Missouri. Masks and social distancing
were enforced.

The following officers and city personnel being present: Mayor Jamie Morey, Alderman Don Kerns
and Pat Downing. Public Works Alex Ball, City Clerk Cindy Atkison, Deputy City Clerk Denise
Rouse and City Attorney Dan Fowler. Alderman Breanna Cheadle attended via zoom video.

Citizens and visitors present: Shelly Morey, Don Sams, Stacy Carter, Carol Bryan, Canda Hunt,
Donald Swanstone, Jr., Elaine & Skylar Greer, Mollie & Justin Gramer and Tylor Wela.

Mayor Morey called the meeting to order at 7pm. With the approval of the Board Mayor Morey
would like to appoint Paul Gaume to the open board position. Alderman Kerns made motion to
accept the appointment of Paul Gaume to the open board position, second by Downing. Vote was
3 ayes, 0 nays. Motion carried.

City Clerk Atkison read the oath of office to Paul Gaume and he took his seat on the board.

Motion to adjourn was made by Alderman Cheadle, second by Downing. Vote was 4 ayes, 0
nays. Motion carried.

Cindy Atkison, City Clerk Jamie Morey, Mayor
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